
New parents/guardians will be informed about the Indian Education
Eligibility Certification Process outlined in the Title VI Grant.

Please email vhall@ccboe.com by Friday, April 19 to RSVP.

https://ccboe.webex.com/ccboe/j.php?MTID=m2cab560f9c4f26a06f486eb01e8a7be8
https://ccboe.webex.com/ccboe/j.php?MTID=m2cab560f9c4f26a06f486eb01e8a7be8

